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Andrew Wilkie MP

INDEPENDENT MEMBER FOR CLARK

Emily Shepherd

Branch Secretary

Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmania
marketing@anmftas.org.au

Dear Emily

Thank you for your letter on behalf of the Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation
and its members in Tasmania. | am deeply appreciative of the work nurses, midwives
and care workers do in our community.

I am happy to provide my commitment to advocate for the six key priorities identified

by ANMF Tasmania Branch with whoever forms government, should I be re-elected.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Wilkie MP
Independent Member for Clark
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